On behalf of the Legislatufe of Ontario
I extend my warmest congratulations to

The Masaryk Memorial
Institute

on the occasion of your

Heritage Tree Award
Ceremony

By recognizing this exceptional Red Oak tree, you
have commemorated an important part of the history
of Scarborough-Guildwood. The life of this Red Oak
is a story of strength, perseverance and the loving
care of a community.
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